Mountaineer Woodturners Newsletter

November 2010

Dave Jones presided over the meeting.

We were shocked and saddened to learn that Greg Smith’s wife died Friday night. The whole Smith
family will be in our prayers.

Twenty eight members were present at the meeting.

NEXT MEETING
December 11th, 2010 at 10:00am

Stan Cook will introduce the Chapter
Challenge

Cedar Lakes

Business

Dues for 2011 are now due

Election of Officers:

The slate of officers presented by the nominating committee was accepted.
John Sheets - - President

Byron Young - - Vice President

Bill Sands - - Secretary

The election of these nominees was passed unanimously by the membership.

Tom Schottle nominated John Gregor for the position of Treasurer from the floor. John accepted the
nomination, and his election to the position of treasurer was passed unanimously by the membership.

Schedule
December 11th: Chapter Challenge by Stan Cook
January gth: Chapter Challenge practice
February 12th; Chapter Challenge judging

Show and Tell



Dave Shombert showed us a wonderful small
Lacewood plate, which was augmented by
piercing with a Foredom drill using a diamond
burr.

John Gregor showed us an attractive Cherry bowl

and 3 nice vases hollowed out using the "Byron
Young Method".
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Doug Kemp brought in a wonderful "crab" bowl
from Cherry(?), so named because of the crab-like

grain pattern.

Ron Jones had a beautiful Oak burl bowl.
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Dave Jones brought three small vases from
Flowering Crab, Hemlock, and Willow.

He also had a nice larger vase from Japanese

Maple

and a lidded vase.
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Dave also brought a couple of very attractive
bowls
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Bob Lett brought in a "nest" of two beautiful
Maple bowls.

Warnie Lore showed us an interesting bowl turned
from a shelf mushroom
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and an attractive, slightly spaulted, Maple vase

which was dyed green.

Warnie also had a very nice burl bowl.
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Tom Hart brought in an ornamental birdhouse he
had turned

Jim Morrison had another interesting turned bowl,

and a beautiful Cherry burl plate.
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